
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that a tentative budget and appropriation ordinance for THE 

FOUNTAINDALE PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT, WILL AND DU PAGE COUNTIES, ILLINOIS, for the 

fiscal year beginning July 1, 2025 and ending June 30, 2026, is on file and conveniently 

available to public inspection at the Fountaindale Library, 300 West Briarcliff Road, 

Bolingbrook, Illinois; and with the Secretary of the District, and will so remain on file until 

final action thereon by the Board of Library Trustees. 

Further notice is hereby given that a public hearing on said budget and appropriation 

ordinance will be held at 6:30 p.m., Thursday, September 18, 2025 at the Fountaindale Public 

Library, 300 West Briarcliff Road, Bolingbrook, Illinois, and that final action will be taken 

thereon by the Board of Library Trustees at a meeting to be held immediately after said 

hearing at the time and place aforesaid. 

Dated this 17th day of July, 2025. 

THE FOUNTAINDALE PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT, 
WILL AND DU PAGE COUNTIES, ILLINOIS 

/s/ Robert Armstrong
Secretary, Board of Library Trustees 
FOUNTAINDALE PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT 
WILL AND DUPAGE COUNTIES, ILLINOIS


